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FORT HILL CLASS PLANNING 30TH REUNION 

 

 

The Fort Hill High School graduating class of 1984 will be holding its 30th class reunion in late July.  The 
weekend’s events will kick-off Friday evening, July 25, with an icebreaker at the Cumberland Outdoor 
Club beginning at 7pm.  During the day on Saturday, July 26, options for train rides, biking, hiking, 
museums, golf and more are available to accommodate small or large groups.  Dinner on Saturday 
evening will be held at City Lights:  An American Grill on the Downtown Cumberland Mall beginning at 
6:30pm and a class photo will be taken promptly at 7pm with the steeples as a backdrop.  Following 
dinner, and with ample interest, transportation may be provided to and from the Rocky Gap Resort and 
Casino.  On Sunday morning, classmates are invited to come together for a final farewell at the Queen 
City Creamery upper level from noon to 2pm.   

The Fairfield Inn & Suites has provided a block of rooms at a reduced rate as long as reservations are 
made before July 1st.   After July 1st, the rooms will be returned to inventory and the regular rate will 
resume. 

Due to the dawn of social media, we have connected with 133 members of our graduating class, but 
recognize that many more are still out there.  Any classmate interested in receiving more information 
about the weekend’s events and available accommodations should contact Brenda (Friend) Smith at 
240-727-1014 or via email at basmith@atlanticbb.net for more details. 

 

mailto:basmith@atlanticbb.net

